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Summary

· Since the July 2010 Board meeting, no new taskings have been received from PSC and the CAC has not discussed any other matters.

· Per instruction from the PSC, the CAC Chairman and MVP Manager have drafted a tasking for the CAC to review the rules of the ARRL DX contest for potential improvements. The draft will be submitted to the PSC for consideration at its January meeting. If approved, the CAC will start working on it right away.
· The CAC Chairman met with the PSC in Newington prior to the July Board meeting to discuss CAC status and communication between the committees.

Meeting with PSC

The July meeting with the PSC provided an opportunity for me to elaborate on the issues raised in my July 2010 semi-annual report. I appreciate the attention given to the report by PSC Chairman Bill Edgar, N3LLR, and his invitation to meet with the PSC. This in itself improved communication between the CAC and PSC. In addition, the PSC appointed a new liaison to the CAC. Communication since then has been somewhat better. However, the PSC members made it clear that while the Board is aware of the issues with Advisory Committees, the fundamental changes suggested in my report will not occur anytime soon

The new tasking on ARRL DX, if approved, may help to re-energize the CAC. It will also give me an opportunity to assess which members participate fully and which do not. The PSC suggested that in cases where representatives are not participating, I contact the Division Director to seek a replacement.

Administrative Notes

1. At the July PSC meeting, Joyce Birmingham, KA2ANF, was appointed as PSC liaison with the CAC.

2. There have been no changes in CAC membership since January 2009.

Respectfully submitted,

Dick Green, WC1M

CAC Chair

New England Division Representative
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Atlantic – Mike Gilmer, N2MG


         

(P) 315-829-5291  

4600 State RT 26, Vernon, NY 13476-3706             

Email:  n2mg@contesting.com
Central – Greg W. Clark, K9IG                                
Email:  greg@k9ig.com

3700 W CR 100 S, Franklin, IN 46131

Dakota – Al Dewey, KØAD




(H) 763-550-0529

14800 38th Pl N, Plymouth, MN 55446-3341            

(W) 952-828-3112










Email:  aldewey@aol.com


Delta – Stan Stockton, K5GO




(P) 870-715-8228



PO Box 73, Harrison, AR 72602-0073



Email:  k5go@cox.net









Great Lakes – Dave Pruett, K8CC




(H)  734-481-0755

2727 Harris Rd., Ypsilanti, MI 48198



(W)  248-576-2063










Email:  k8cc@comcast.net
Hudson – Dr. George Wilner, K2ONP



Email:  k2onp@aol.com

336 Bulson Road, Troy, NY 12180


Midwest – Jim Cochran, KØRH




Email:  k0rh@cox.net
3600 W 77 N, Valley Center, KS 67147 
Chairman

New England – Dick Green, WC1M



(P) 603-643-4451 
190 Lyme Road, Hanover, NH 03755-6602
       

Email:  wc1m73@gmail.com
Northwestern – Jim Cassidy, KI7Y



Email:  ki7y@arrl.net
4224 S E View Acres Rd, Milwaukie, OR 97267

Pacific – Michael J. Gibson, KH6ND

          

(H) 808-487-8173

Box 31193, Honolulu, HI 96820

          


(C) 808-722-7973     

 








Email:   kh6nd@hawaii.rr.com
Roanoke ‑ Don Daso, K4ZA




(H) 704-594-9853

515 Withershinn Drive, Charlotte NC  28262


cell/work 704-408-7948










Email:  k4za@juno.com

Rocky Mountain – Robert Neece, KØKR


(P) 303-830-7000


P.O. Box 3159, Boulder, CO 80307-3159
          


Email:  rneece@bwsm.com
Southeastern – Charles T. Wooten, NF4A


(H) 850-265-1249

P.O. Box 4183, Panama City, FL  32401


(C) 850-896-8076
          

Email:  nf4a@knology.net
Southwestern – Glenn Rattmann, K6NA



Email:  k6na@cts.com
14250 Calle De Vista, Valley Center, CA 92082

West Gulf – James K George, N3BB



Email:  n3bb@mindspring.com

14721 Bear Creek Pass, Austin, TX 78737


(H) 512-288-4635

RAC – Samuel A Ferris, VE5SF 




Email: ve5sf@sasktel.net


2618 Laycock Bay, Regina SK S4V 1VP

Canada    
Board Liaison –  Frank Fallon, N2FF



Email: n2ff@arrl.org
30 E Williston Ave, East Williston, NY 11596


(P) 516-746-7652

Staff Liaison – Sean Kutzko, KX9X  
                   

(P) 860-594-0232

225 Main Street, Newington, CT 06111



Email: kx9x@arrl.org                      

Administrative Liaison – Sharon Taratula


(P) 860-594-0269

225 Main St., Newington, CT 06111



Email:  staratula@arrl.org
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